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CALL TO ORDER:
Norman Williams called the meeting to order at 2:10pm.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Gary Curmode made a motion to accept the minutes from the February 8, 2007 meeting.  Larry Garcia seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

DIRECTOR’S REPORT:
Diane Gage updated the Board on the progress of the new building.  The estimated completion date is May 1, 2007.  Northrop Grumman is currently at the back up site testing the new CAD system. The tentative move in date for Quality Assurance and management staff is set for May 31.  Dispatch move in is scheduled for July 10.


Diane Gage presented the Board with the 911-budget request for 2008.  She is requesting a total of 11 new positions.  Diane is requesting the approval of five new Call Taker positions in January and five additional in July.  She is requesting three full-time Quality Assurance Technicians and three additional Supervisors.  Randy Duncan made a motion for the Board to support the requested budget.  Tom Pollan seconded the motion.

BUILDING UPDATE:
Bob Lamkey advised the Board that the ribbon cutting and the tours of the new Public Safety Center will be scheduled sometime the end of May, after the furniture has been moved in.  Norman Williams suggested the Operations Committee be onsite during the switchover to ensure a smoother transfer.  Tom Pollan agreed and George Scantlin will coordinate with them to ensure they are onsite.

IMPACT GIS OUTSOURCING:
Richard Vogt was questioned by the County Commissioners if it would be cost effective to outsource GIS.  The request was researched and it was found that it would not be financially beneficial for Sedgwick County to outsource GIS. He does not envision any changes within GIS.

OFF AGENDA ITEMS:
Gary Curmode wanted the Board to recognize Tom Pollan’s years of service on the 911 Advisory Board.  He will be retiring in June.


Bob Lamkey wanted to remind the Board of some upcoming changes that they need to be made aware of and need to start discussing, the transition of radios from analog to digital and S.P.I.D.E.R. moving to the new facility.


Norman Williams requested the results of the E.F. Johnson radio testing.  Kent Koehler advised that there were overall good appraisals.  The transmission and performance of the radios were good but there were issues with the location and clarity of the speakers.  E.F. Johnson is in the process of revamping the model to improve these issues.


ADJOURNMENT:
Norman Williams adjourned the meeting at 2:40 p.m. 


Next meeting scheduled for June 14, 2007 at 2 p.m.

